
 

 

August 7, 2004 

Dear Julia,  

Thank you for the work you are doing in the equestrian advocacy space, specifically reaching out to 

all the transport committees in NZ Aotearoa. As an equestrian advocacy group ourselves we are fully 

supportive of your initiative to make our roads a safer place for all vulnerable road users, but 

specifically horse riders and drivers.  

It is one of our organisation's stated aims to engage with both central and local government to effect 

change in the status and safety of equestrian users, so, as this fits hand in glove with that goal we 

fully endorse your campaign and will provide all the resources and support our national membership 

can offer. 

 

Ngā Mihi,  

Arthur Yeo 

Co-chair 

 


